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Henley Downs – Proposed Plan Change 

Enables a wider range of housing density 
 
Some expansion of outer boundaries of urban area + removal of arbitrary internal boundaries 
 
Enables non-residential activities (retail, schools etc) but does not require them 
 
Incentive for ecological restoration  
 
Maintain the high standards of building design – but as standards in the District Plan  
 
Removes the need for standalone houses to obtain resource consent 
 
Maintains a landscape protection buffer around Woolshed Bay Road entry – no industrial 
 
Greater detail in the district plan to ensure high standards of urban design 
 
Opens up road entry / exit from Woolshed Road 

Remove the ‘HD Village’ area, and replace with a smaller Commercial and Community Precinct that will better 

serve the needs of local residents, while reinforcing JP Village as the key commercial ‘centre’. 
 

 










